
The Y6 have been enjoying glorious sunshine and fun in Weymouth at their School Journey.  The 

weather could not have been better.  I hope you have been following their adventures on the 

Twitter feed, but some photos feature in this weeks newsletter.  It really is a wonderful 

opportunity for the children to have fun and be independent and try all sorts of new 

activities.  Expect some very tired people this evening! Robin 
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Classroom Organisation for September 
As we have a new Reception classroom, other classrooms 

around the school will be relocating to maximise some 

benefits of teaching spaces with Y1, Y2 and Y4 all moving 

spaces.   This table below hopefully makes things 

clear.   We will be informing you of your child’s new class in 

a few weeks: 

Coffee Mornings 
Robin and Tania invite you to the Summer 

Term coffee morning which we are doing 

in phases this year, so one for EYFS, KS1 and 

KS2. We have a couple of things as ‘chat topics’ to 

take part in whilst you enjoy some coffee and cake.   

See you there on: 

Mon 2nd July   9:00 –10:00 KS2  

Tue 3rd July    9:00 –10:00 EYFS  

Fri 6th July      9:00 –10:00 KS1  

A Big Move 

On Monday Robin set the Reception 

classes an important project.  As they are 

the Reception experts they are going to 

become architects and designers and help 

to create an amazing new Reception Ladybird classroom.  

They first thought about all the things a classroom needed 

and wrote lists to Robin, he was amazed to find they 

couldn't find radiators and told them there is under floor  

heating! Next, they drew architect plans of the new 

classroom and even met real architects as they were 

walking around the school. They also asked the nursery 

children the things they liked to play with. Finally to end 

the week they created mood boards in teams of all the 

areas you would find in the classroom and presented them 

to their classmates.  

Next week they will begin moving the furniture and 

helping to create the different areas they planned. 

Floor Accommodation 

Lower 

Ground 

YN Froglets (Nursery Building) no change 

YR Ladybirds (New Reception Classroom) 

Y1 Butterflies (formerly Sticklebacks room) 

Y1 Dragonflies (formerly Newts room) 

Ground 

Floor 

No changes 

School House still houses Tadpoles 2 Year 

Olds 
First 

Floor 

Y2 Grasshoppers (formerly Butterfly 

Classroom) 

Y2 Beetles (formerly Dragonflies Classroom) 

Y3 Squirrels (no change) 

Y3 Bats (no change) 

Y4 Foxes (formerly Grasshoppers Classroom) 

Y4 Hedgehogs (formerly Beetles         

Classroom) 

Top Floor Y5 Woodpeckers (no change) 

Y5 Blackbirds (no change) 

Y6 Kestrels (no change) 

Y6 Herons (no change) 

New Maths Room (formerly Foxes       

Classroom) 

Lunch Invoices  
Lyra will be sending out lunch invoices next week, 

so if you have any queries please talk to Lyra in the 

office. Thank you!  
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This term 

Mon 2nd July       9:00-10:00 KS2 Coffee Morning 

Tues 3rd July              Y2 Seaside Trip 

         9:00-10:00 EYFS Coffee Morning 

Thurs 5th July        9:30-10:30 New Ladybirds  Open Session 

               11:00-12:00 New Ladybirds Open Session 

Fri 6th July         9:00-10:00 KS1 Coffee Morning 

Tues 10th July             Y6 to CLC 

                                 Problem Solving Day 

Weds 11th July            Reports Home to Parents 

Thurs 12th July            Tadpoles & Froglets Sports Morning 

Fri 13th July                 Reception & KS1 Sports Morning 

Mon 16th July              2:45 New Ladybirds Welcome Meeting 

Tues 17th July              2:45 New Ladybirds Welcome Meeting 

Weds 18th July            3:30 Reports Drop-in Meeting for 

                                  Parents 

Thurs 19th July            6pm Y6 Production at Haverstock School 

Fri 20th July                 KS2 Sports Day 

Weds 25th July         1:30 Finish, Last Day of Term 

Chickens 

Hello Primrose Hillians, hope you have 

been enjoying the weather. We have 

been away for the week. It is our annual 

Wild Fowl residential. What fun we had. 

Rock climbing, (Madonna got in a right flap) 

kayaking (it is not easy holding a paddle with 

wings) and the giant swing. (To be honest that 

was just like flying while holding onto a pole.) We 

love Egmongton Bay. It finished with the great 

eggspectation disco. What a night! Cyndi won the 

limbo by miles. She bought a whole new meaning 

to *how low can you go*! Back now and looking 

forward to sports days and Summer fairs. Plus the 

garden looks amazing. Carrots, cucumbers, even 
globe artichokes. We are very lucky hens. See you 

all next week! Madonna & Cyndi  

Summer Fair Summer Fair is 2 weeks 

away. We still need donations for the 

tombola! Jars for the jar tombola (foxes 

have brought in lots well done!) Plus helpers..... 8 from 

each class is our aim!!! Lets make this the best fair ever!! 

School Journey Fun 

New Reception & Nursery Visits 
Letters went out this week from the office inviting our new to 

Nursery and new to Reception children to a welcome visit.  A 

reminder of these dates are as follows: 

Thu 5th July    9:30-10:30 New Ladybirds Families Open Session 

           11:00-12:00 New Ladybirds Families Open Session 

Mon 16th July    2:30 –4:00 Ladybirds ‘Stay & Play’ (half class) 

Tue 17th July    2:30—4pm Ladybirds ‘Stay & Play’ (half class) 

Attendance 
I’m so proud of us for getting over 95% across 
the whole school for the past 3 weeks! Go us! 

EYFS: 93.73% KS1—KS2: 96.93% 

WELL DONE TO SQUIRRELS FOR 99.73%! 

Stars of Week  

Playground After School 
A polite reminder to ask parents and carers to vacate the playground 

by 3:45 as it is used by After School Club.  Children should not be on 

the aero ball or gym equipment after school either.  Please reinforce 

this message to your children.  Many thanks. 

Happy bags are coming at the end of July 

so if you are having a summer clear out 

please bring any unwanted clothes, shoes 

or toys to school. We made over £300 

last time. Thank you! 


